Planning Future Merton
Merton Civic Centre
London Road

Morden

SM4 5DX

31 January 2021
Dear Sir or Madam

We are writing to object to the proposed new road which is listed as Proposal
TN17 of Policy T6.9 that is part of Merton’s Local Borough Plan Consultation
2a.

Enclosed is a list of several of the many objections we have to the proposal,
which was prepared by the Carshalton Road, Aspen Gardens and Goat Road
(CRAG) residents association.

As the owners and residents of ||} ] BB ¢ want to emphasise that
our property is not shown or considered in the proposals, despite pre-dating
the proposal by several years. The impact to our property and family, which
would be among the highest if the proposal proceeds, has not been considered
or referenced in terms of safety and pollution, both air and noise. We have not
been consulted any time during the process. These points alone we feel makes
this proposal untenable.

In general, the residents most impacted by this proposal, chose to live here for
several reasons, the secluded nature of the environs being removed from the
main roads, the shielding provided by the environment from noise and air
pollution and the flora and fauna, only some of which have been listed in the
attached resident’s association objection, that make up our local eco-system. A
suburban haven in an otherwise urban part of London. This proposal would
directly impact our lives and our continued desire to remain where we are.

Please cancel this proposal.
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